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ASX Announcement 

11 March 2025 

 

 

Shortfall Placement 
 

 

Traffic Technologies (ASX: TTI), premier hardware and software provider for end-to-

end traffic management, IoT and Smart City solutions, is pleased to announce that it has 

completed a $517,000 shortfall placement under the Entitlement Offer Prospectus released 

on the ASX on 11 November 2024. 

 

A total of 103,413,820 new fully paid ordinary shares will be issued at an issue price of 

$0.005 (0.5 cents) per share, together with one (1) free attaching option for every one 

(1) new share applied for and issued, with settlement of the shares to take place on 11 

March 2025. 

 

Added to the $175,000 raised under the Entitlement Offer from existing shareholders, this 

results in a total of $692,000 raised by the Company. 

 

The directors would like to thank shareholders for their ongoing support. 

This announcement was authorised for release to the market by the board of Traffic 

Technologies Limited. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Traffic Technologies 

Mr. Con Liosatos (Managing Director) 

T: +61 3 9430 0222  

E: con.liosatos@trafficltd.com.au  

  

 

Visit the link below for more information or to request an allocation –  

https://tti.irmau.com/ 

 

mailto:con.liosatos@trafficltd.com.au
https://tti.irmau.com/

